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Thank you. 

Bothwell District School 

     Newsletter 



In Art this week we have been experimenting with 

stamps to make winter scenes. We have also been 

exploring paper making with Grade 1/2, as well as 

making Surrealist collages with Grade 6/7/8/9 & 10.





Cooking with Brigette this week. 

 We made Sausage Rolls. 



 



Get started  
with Click & Collect: 

1. Log on to the Libraries Tasmania website. On the homepage you will see a tile 
that says ‘Click and Collect’. 

2.  You will be redirected to the Click and Collect catalogue. 

3.  Search our unique Click & Collect catalogue for an item and select ‘Place Hold’. 
You can search by author, title, subject or series. To browse all available items 
click on the magnifying glass symbol.  You can further refine your search by 
selecting or ignoring categories in the column on the left. 

4.  Choose your Bothwell Library as pickup location from the list of participating 
libraries. 

5.  You will be notified when your item is ready for collection. Item collection is 
available Tuesday’s 4.30pm—5.30pm, and Wednesday’s 12.00pm—2.00pm at 
Bothwell Library. 

Need Click Help? 

If you are unable to get online to place your holds please call 
us on 03 61655 600. 



 

 

About Click & Collect: 

 This Click & Collect catalogue includes items that are on the shelf at one of our 

participating libraries. 

 You’ll know you’re using the Click & Collect catalogue by the Click & Collect 

Service banner. 

 You will receive an email or a phone call from one of our staff members when 

your item(s) are ready for collection. This will include important collection de-

tails to follow, such as physical distancing requirements and the hours during 

which you can collect your item(s). 

 Remember to bring a bag for your items and your library card (or the card of 

the person you are collecting for). 

 If you only have a temporary membership and need to collect your new card, 

remember to bring in one piece of ID for you or the person you are collecting 

for. 

 If you have existing items out on loan you can drop these in the bins provided 

when you come in to collect your holds. 

 The regular catalogue is still available for browsing, but you can’t place holds 

there just yet while our normal holds service is currently not available. 

If you have questions about Libraries Tasmania services and our COVID-19 plans 

please refer to our FAQ page on our website. 







The Premier’s Reading Challenge started 27th April,2020 and it finishes on Friday 3rd July,2020,   

So everyone start Reading now!   The School Office has spare Reading Log books. 

We hope the information above assists you on ways to get access to a good book if you need more 

than you have at home. 

How is everyone going with your reading, 

Keep going not long to go  

before we get to  

the finish line. 

Give yourselves a challenge. 



CONTACT DETAILS 

 

 2020  

 

 
Term Two finishes 

 3rd July,2020. 

School resumes 

On 20th July,2020 

Students resume  

21st July,2020. 

 

 

School Office Opening Times 

2019 

 

8.00 am—4.00 p.m. 
Keep an eye on Facebook as any   

changes to the above will be    

posted on there. 
 

 

Chris & Tanya 
 

 


